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Email: thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk

Just a little heads up so people can be 
prepared, we have our AGM (annual general 
meeting) for the Tinkers Bridge Residents 
Association coming up on March 28th and we 
really would like more people to get involved, 
It’s not full time and everything is flexible to an 
extent plus there’s lots of help and support 
along the way... 


If you would like any info on any of the roles 
above, inbox on FB and have a chat


YOUR ESTATE/COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU! 
AGM - Thursday 28th March, 7.30 

It’s almost school Easter holidays and 
we’re saying ‘HELLO’ again to a brilliant 
HAF holiday programme. HAF offers free 
places to children and young people who 
are in receipt of free school meals. To 
access activities simply collect your 
vouchers from your school, go to EEQU 
page by typing in the site/experience/
number for the activity to book. Bookings 
go live Monday the 18th at 6 am. It is first 
come first served. Woughton Youth will 
be offering more activities for all our 
residence in addition to the two funded 
trips. Call the youth team for more 
information, (01908) 395681

You have been warned! 
Since September 2023 we have been using 
the new bins. From now on the rules will be 
enforced by MK Council. That means putting 
the correct items in each bin; bagging waste 
in the black bin; closing lids; NOT putting out 
loose bags and/or boxes.

mailto:thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk


Cat Microchipping  
Aimee Purnell is happy to 
come do another session of 
microchipping on Saturday 
April 20th. £5 for the 
microchipping plus £9.99 to 
register. So total of £14.99 
please let April know if you are  interested. Note - 
all pet cats in England must be microchipped by 
10 June 2024 or a fine will be imposed.


Nesting Birds 
Spring is here and the birds are nesting. Please 
do not cut back hedges or trees during the 
nesting season from February to the end of 
August. Disturbing nests can cause birds to 
abandon their eggs and their chicks. 


Remember too that taking birds’ nests or eggs is 

illegal. Birds need 

feeding in Spring 

and Summer as 

well as in the 

cooler months.


Dates for your Diary 
All events are at the Tinkers Bridge 
meeting place unless stated otherwise.

BIN COLLECTION 
Every Tuesday from 7am

COMMUNITY FRIDGE/LARDER & CAFE 
Every Saturday, 9am - 11am                   
Community Larder is by paid 
membership.

Community Fridge is open to ALL and 
stops good food going to the land fill. 
There is no stigma to attending. Come 
and help stop food waste. 

Cafe - come and have a cuppa and a 
chat. 

TINKERS BRIDGE RESIDENTS’ AGM 
Thursday 28th March 28th, 7.30pm

CAT MICROCHIPPING 
Saturday 20th April

D -DAY CELEBRATIONS 
Thursday 6th June, Coffee Hall 
Community Centre

COMMUNITY FRIDGE QUIZ  
Saturday 13 July, Simpson

WOUGHTON IS 50 CELEBRATIONS 
Saturday 7th September, Alpabet Park, 
Netherfield 
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